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4 October 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am delighted to provide this testimonial for Dr Thomas J. Tobin, who presented at our Australian Disability 

Clearinghouse on Education and Training (ADCET) inaugural tertiary education symposium on Universal 

Design for Learning (UDL) titled "UDL In Action: the What, the Why, and the How of UDL. " held virtually on 

the 5th and 7th of September, 2023.  

The Symposium brought together experts, practitioners, researchers, and advocates from diverse fields to 

delve into the latest developments in Universal Design for Learning. Dr Tobin's contribution, insights and 

expertise were invaluable.  

 Dr. Tobin's keynote address and workshop were informative and engaging. Dr. Tobin's ability to convey the 

essence of UDL and practical applications left a lasting impression on our audience. 

One delegate at the event beautifully summed up their experience by saying, "I learnt so much from Tom 

Tobin. The content of his presentation was excellent, but more than that, I learnt a tremendous amount 

from how he presented - he modelled UDL best practice. After participating in that session, I am inspired to 

do better as a teacher. I can't wait for the recording to watch it again." 

Dr. Tobin's approachability and professionalism in dealing with our team made the entire process a breeze. 

His commitment to advancing inclusive educational environments and his passion for sharing knowledge 

were evident throughout the symposium. 

In conclusion, Dr. Thomas J. Tobin's contributions were instrumental in making our ADCET inaugural tertiary 

education symposium on UDL a resounding success. We are immensely grateful for his dedication and 

expertise in promoting educational innovation and excellence. It is without reservation that we 

wholeheartedly recommend Dr. Tobin as a speaker and advocate for Universal Design for Learning. 

We look forward to collaborating with him again in the future. 

 

Darlene McLennan 

Manager, ADCET 


